
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey and Roblan, 
 
I am a photographer and a solo proprietor with no regular employees. The name of my business 
is LifeSlice Photography.  All of my contracts for the next two month have canceled. If things 
continue as is my summer will be lost.  
 
 Just hoping that there will be help for businesses as small, yet significant in the Springfield 
community, as mine. 
 
Thanks,  
 
Mike Nordtvedt 
Owner;Artist:CPP 
LifeSlice Photography 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Nordtvedt 
2458 Corral Ct 
Springfield, OR 97477 
lifeslice@live.com 
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